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Why change?

 It was identified at the 0677R Shipper and Supplier 

Theft of Gas Reporting Arrangements review 

group that the current theft of gas reporting needs 

amending so that it is clear and adds value to the 

process.

 This change should be made as it will rationalise 

the Transporter Theft of Gas reporting. 

 Reporting measures are currently duplicated 

across codes.



Options

Remove cross code duplication of Transporter Theft of gas 

reporting currently in both SPAA and the UNC, reporting will 

be solely in the UNC and via Transporters annual RRP 

return.



Solution

 This change will allow the Transporter Theft 

reporting in SPAA Schedule 33 to be removed 

under SCP480.

 Transporter reporting will be contained solely in 

the UNC and the RRP. 

 Transporters Theft of Gas reporting will be made 

available each month, this will be collated by the 

CDSP and provided to the Joint Office for 

publication.



Recommended Steps

The Proposer recommends that this modification should be: 

 Subject to self-governance

 Workgroup assessment to review the modification noting 

that this modification has been recommended by the 

0677R Shipper and Supplier Theft of Gas Reporting 

Arrangements workgroup

 Proceed to consultation


